
  

 

  
 

NMC Health (UK): Continued Suspension - Update  

Informative Notice 

09 April 2020 

FTSE Russell notes the announcement regarding the appointment of administrators for NMC Health (UK, 

B7FC076, FTSE 100 Index, GEIS Mid Cap) and its continuing suspension. FTSE Russell will continue to 

monitor and if a cancellation of listing is confirmed then the company will be removed from the FTSE 

Russell indexes with the provision of two days’ notice.   

FTSE Russell intends to remove NMC Health at a nominal value (GBX 0.0001). 

Please contact your Client Service representative if you have any questions or  comments for 

consideration. 

Further notices will be published in due course. 
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